
Financial Peace University Testimonial from a St. James Family 

The following is a testimonial from a St. James family that took the Financial 
Peace University class and how it impacted their lives: 
 
I want to share this testimony with you. Vinny and I took your Financial Peace 
class last September. The class was great and helped us in so many areas of our 
finances. Usually Vinny took care of this area, but we began to work together and I 
started planning out each month and was learning how to pay the bills on line. 
Your course helped me to understand and learn how to handle the finances. 
 
Unfortunately, this past April, we were in a head on car crash. Vinny was seriously 
injured, over 20 broken bones, and spent weeks in the ICU, weeks in the hospital 
and then he was at Gaylord for months. He just came home August 13th. We know 
God protected both of us and we are so thankful we didn't have any internal 
injuries or heads injuries. Vinny continues to recover and is making good progress. 
 
So I can't thank you enough for leading this class. I would have never been able to 
take care of the bills etc....without Financial Peace! 
 


